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Key Contacts  
 

Principal: Kylie Croke  

School Board Chair: Daniela Vrkic  

P&C President: Kimberly Ingram  

Counsellor: Alison Hatcher  

Family Support Worker: Natalie Rutledge  

 

Dates For Your Diary  
So Safe Training Tuesday 14th November 9:00am -

3:00pm.  

P&C Meeting Thursday 7th September at 10:00am  

Book Week Thursday 21st September.  

Starke Street Holt ACT 2615 | Tel: (02) 61420444 Fax: (02) 61420443  

 www.cranleighps.act.edu.au | info@cranleighps.act.edu.au  

The Gum Tree Newsletter

 

Dear Cranleigh families  

As we move in to the last quarter of the school year, can I ask families who are considering 

moving  their child from Cranleigh School to a new school setting or interstate,  please advise 

the front office as we will soon be looking at class structures for 2018.  

On that note, the Cranleigh School Board has made the decision to close the Connect 3  

program at the end of 2017. Cranleigh School is looking closely at class structures, teaching 

spaces, funding, and enrolment eligibility and the Connect 3 program is no longer  

sustainable.  In terms of inclusion opportunities for our preschool aged students, we will  

continue to work closely with local schools to ensure appropriate and meaningful  

opportunities for them to learn and play with their mainstream peers.  

Many thanks to our various volunteers and inclusion partners who visit us regularly. In  

particular, Thank you to the Marist boys who celebrated NAIDOC day with us and also helped 

out across the school in classes and in assisting in keeping our beautiful school environment 

well maintained.  

 

Wishing you all a fabulous fortnight  

Kylie 

 

 

 

 

We have had a confirmed case of Influenza at the 

school. Attached is an information sheet for you to refer 

to. If your child is showing symptoms of a cold/flu,  

please keep them at home.  
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Canberra Symphony Orchestra 

Visited Cranleigh on Tuesday, 

Great fun by all.  


